April 2, 2012

Mr Kenneth Gordon

Chairman

The Integrity Commission of Trinidad & Tobago
3" & 4" Floors, UTC Financial Centre

82 Independence Square

Port of Spain

Dear Mr Gordon,

We write to bring to the Commission’s attention an affidavit (enclosed) provided to us by Mr. Lasana Liburd.
It is Mr. Richard Groden's (General Secretary of the Trinidad Football Federation) account of the events that
transpired during Mr Bin Hammam’s visit to Trinidad & Tobago as it relates to the alleged USD$40.000 paid

to various football bodies in the region.

In section 17 of the affidavit, Mr Groden states that he handed the envelope containing the USD$40,000 to
Mr. Warner at his (Mr Warner’s) Government office.

We respectfully request that the Commission urgently launches an investigation into this matter.

Sincerely,

Kirk Waithe

Directors: Kirk Waithe, Aneisha Vieira, Wendell Manwarren, Peter George Jr. , Arnold Corneal
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